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PRODUCT SAFETY 
SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING -5-

XP-100 PISTOL 

April 6, 1979 

The Subcommittee has previously decided that XP-100 

barrelled actions will not be sold, because we have no control 

over the installation of the inertial block which is required 

to prevent accidental firing of the weapon if it is jarred. 

We are enclosing a notice calling attention to the importance 

of the inertial block with pistols returned to owners after 
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